
Art Palette – 23 December 2021  
 

 
 
Book now for Spring Term Art Classes 2022 
Booking for Spring Term classes is now open.  Classes will run for 10 weeks from 10th January in the Art 
Studio. 
 
Discovering Watercolour with Shaun Carey 
Mondays 10 am – 1pm or 2 – 5 pm. 10th January – 21st March  
Tuesdays 2 – 5pm. 11th January – 22nd March 
Half Term 14th and 15th February  
£150 for 10 sessions.   
 
Pastels with Kathy Barker – new class 
Tuesdays 10 am – 1pm. 18th January - 22nd March (9 weeks) 
Half term: 15th February 
Price for 9 weeks £135  
 
Life Drawing with Kathy Barker 
Wednesdays 10 am – 1 pm. 12th January – 23rd March 
Half Term 16th February  
£190 for 10 sessions including live model. 
 
Beginners and Improvers Drawing and Painting with Kathy Barker 
Wednesdays 2 – 5 pm.  12th January – 23rd March 
Half Term 16th February  
£150 for 10 sessions including live model for one class.   
 



Painting in Acrylics with Kathy Barker 
Fridays 10 am – 1pm or 2 – 5 pm. 14th January – 25th March 
Half Term 18th February  
£150 for 10 sessions.   
 
Book your class by calling the Reception Team on 020 8480 4200.  
 
Book now for January Art Lecture 2022 
 
The Creation and Early Years of the Newlyn School 
Lecture by Alan Read 
Tuesday 18th January at 8pm 
 
Live simultaneously in the Club (subject to government 
Covid regulations at the time) and on zoom. 
 
In the final decades of the nineteenth century a colony 
of artists formed in the Cornish fishing port of Newlyn. 
This lecture looks at some of the early pioneers of the 
‘school’, in particular Walter Langley, who was one of 
the first to settle there and Stanhope Forbes, who is 
often described as the ‘father’ of Newlyn.  
 
Book your place, whether that is live in the Club or live on Zoom, so we have an idea of numbers in the club 
or we can email you the zoom link, by calling the Reception Team on 020 8480 4200 
 
For any queries contact, Sue Jell (Lectures Organiser) suejell@hotmail.co.uk  
On behalf of myself and the art committee I hope that you all have a great Christmas and a happy New 
Year.  
 
Stay fit and well!  
We look forward to seeing you at classes and events throughout 2022. 
 
Richard Ramsey 
Art Group Chairman 
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